
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF POSSIBLE ATTENDANCE AT 
A MEETING BY 

CALEDONIA VILLAGE BOARD MEMBERS  
and/or 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the members of the Caledonia Village 
Board/Public Safety Committee may be attending a tour being held Thursday, May 6th at 9:00 a.m. at Civic 
Center, 3400 E Howard Ave, St Francis. 
 
 
Dated May 4, 2021. 
 
       Joslyn Hoeffert 
       Village Clerk 
 

 


